
Welcome to Curious Kids Childcare. We understand that choosing a childcare provider involves various considerations, including financial aspects. Our fees are designed to reflect the high-quality care and educational experiences we provide at Curious Kids.
We are proud to be an approved provider of Iowa Childcare Assistance (CCA), a program that supports working families in Iowa. Before considering our fees, we encourage all families to visit the Iowa Childcare Assistance website,  https://ccmis.dhs.state.ia.us/clientportal/ChildcareEligibilityInfo.aspx, or call 866-448-4605 to determine if they qualify for this valuable program. This is your best option for lowering your childcare expenses. Iowa CCA plays a crucial role in assisting families with childcare costs, contributing to children's overall well-being, and enabling parents to pursue their careers without compromising the quality of care their children receive.
At Curious Kids, we believe in transparency and collaboration. We invite interested families to tour our facility, meet our dedicated staff, and explore the enriching environment we offer. This firsthand experience allows parents to witness the care and educational opportunities we provide to support their child's growth and development.
Understanding that each family's financial situation is unique, we prioritize open communication about our fees. During personalized meetings, we discuss our fee structure and explore ways to make childcare affordable for your family. At Curious Kids Childcare, we are committed to working with parents to ensure your child receives the best possible care and education, fostering a positive and nurturing environment for their overall well-being.

